
July 6 - 9:00 service (Rev. Bob Wells returns as our Guest Leader)

July 13 - 9:00 service

July 20 - 9:00 service

July 27 - 10:00 Ecumenical Service at Kolbach Park (see next page)

Please note: There will be no service at church on July 27.

Pastor Jim reserves Thursday mornings for time to make visits and

meet with folks by appointment. Feel free to reach out to set

something up (pastorjim@portucc.org).

Orange text is linked

up to documents and

web pages you might

find helpful or

interesting.

The first Sunday

morning of each 

month we celebrate 

the Sacrament of Holy

Communion, open to

all who seek to follow

in the way of Christ,

both children and

adults. 

If you have a

celebration, prayer

request, or other

contribution for the

newsletter, please

email the Church

Office 7-10 days

before the first day

of the month. 

LINKED UP

HOLY COMMUNION

PAGE 2

Our summer Sunday

morning services

remain at 9:00 from

Memorial Day

Weekend through

Labor Day Weekend.

JOIN US 

SUBMIT INFO 

THE MONTH OF JULY AT A GLANCE

MEET WITH PASTOR JIM ON THURSDAYS

NEED A VISIT? 
If you would enjoy a

visit from Pastor Jim,

feel free to request

one! If you know of

another church

member or friend who

might like a visit,

please let us know.

Please note - the Church Office is open Tuesday-Friday mornings

from 8:30-11:30. Pastor Jim is in the office Tuesdays and

Thursdays from 9:00-1:00.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

Our Property Team has received three viable vendor proposals for

the control system upgrade to our elevator. The Property Team is

currently grinding through the details of these proposals, asking

follow-up questions, and preparing an informed recommendation

for our Church Council Executive Team. What do we know now?

We have three viable options

We have the right team working on the details

We have an open insurance claim that may provide additional

resources

We have funds available to begin the work (Cornerstone Loan

in the bank)

We should be in a position to make a decision and move

forward toward a fully functional and serviceable elevator in

the very near future

All this is 'good' news and positive progress! Special thanks to our

Property Team: Bill Bond, Gary Tackes, Claude Zimmerman, and

Joe Mueller for their dedicated efforts!

WHAT’S UP, OR DOWN, WITH OUR ELEVATOR?


